THE DEPUTY SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR
WASHINGTON

MAY 2 2 2007

Memorandum

To: H. Dale Hall v
Director, Fish and Wildlife Service

From: P. Lynn Scarlett /ﬂ Cd/ué@é”
Deputy Secretary

Subject: ESA Projects

Based on the questions that have been raised about Julie MacDonald’s alleged
involvement in certain projects and listing packages that were prepared by the Fish and
Wildlife Service, please review all work products that were produced bsf the Service and
reviewed by Ms. MacDonald and determine if any of those packages requife any revision
based on her involvement. Please provide the list of those needing attention by

June 21, 2007. Ilook forward to the results of your review and your recommendations.



